News story: Crime news: digital form
for Proceeds of Crime Act claims

Starting 11 September 2017 all Fastrak and non-Fastrak Proceeds of Crime Act
bills should be submitted using a digital claim form.

Electronic claim forms are being introduced on 11 September 2017 for all
Proceeds of Crime Act (POCA) bills.

This change will allow POCA claims to be assessed faster. It follows on from
the introduction of email submissions for POCA work in January 2017.

The introduction of the electronic claim forms will reduce the number of
supporting documents required with your claim and improve the quality of
determination notes you receive from us.

Email addresses will remain the same:

e poca@legalaid.gsi.gov.uk
e pocafastrak@legalaid.gsi.gov.uk

Fastrak and non-Fastrak forms

There are separate claim forms for Fastrak and non-Fastrak claims. Copies of
the claim forms and guidance on their completion will be sent to all
providers who have previously made claims by email.

Copies of the claim forms may also be obtained by emailing:
poca@legalaid.gsi.gov.uk
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